RECOMMENDATION

The Rehabilitation and upgradation of existing road from kamjong to Kongkan
Thana via Pilong in Kamjong District under North East Road Sector Development Scheme
(NERSDS) in the state of Manipur would improve and boost the socio-economic profile of the

people in and around Kamjong District. The proposed area is unavoidable and barest minimum.

So, it is recommended that forest land proposed to be diverted may be made

available for the construction of the road.
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